
CSU Putnam Seminar
Fall 2020: Mondays at 4:00pm on Zoom

(Starting September 14)

What is the Putnam?
The Putnam is an annual mathematics competition for college students, and a fun way to
expose yourself to new challenging math problems. The next exam will be February 20, 2021.

What is the Putnam Seminar?
We will be holding weekly practice sessions, during which we will try to solve interesting
problems together. The emphasis will be on learning from each other, so please stop by and
share your ideas.

In Fall 2020 we will be meeting every-other-week on Mondays at 4:00pm on Zoom.

How do I get involved?
Stop by one of the practice sessions! Alternatively, please contact Maria Gillespie
(maria.gillespie@colostate.edu) and Henry Adams (henry.adams@colostate.edu) with
questions or to have them add you to our email list.

http://www.math.colostate.edu/~adams/putnam

http://www.math.colostate.edu/~adams/putnam/

